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Livity Life 
The Livity School Weekly Newsletter 

School News 
It has been so nice to see everyone back in school.  We would like to give a warm welcome to the 
new pupils and parents who are joining us.  The pupils have really enjoyed using the new playground 
equipment and have settled in very well.  

 

Please remember to call the school office before 7.30am if your child is going to be 
absent. 

Red Class  

Red Class have settled well into their new 
classroom routines. The pupils have been 
exploring their environment by reaching, 
grasping and pulling. We have enjoyed sharing 
stories on the classroom terrace. 

 
 
Yellow Class 

The Yellow Class pupils have settled into their 
new surroundings brilliantly. The pupils have 
been exploring and familiarising themselves 
with the resources in class. They seemed to 
particularly enjoy delving into the dressing up 
box! In art we have been doing some 
collaborative painting, where the pupils 
partnered up and painted on the same piece 
of paper using a variety of different methods! 

 
 
Pink Class  

In Pink Class this week, the pupils were able to 
count from one to twenty using objects to 
support their counting. During our story session 
all the children were excited to read a book 
and were able to say what they could see in 
the picture. It is good to have all children back 
in Pink Class. 
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Blue Class  

The children have been settling in well into Blue 
Class, adapting to their surroundings and 
enjoying the company of their new friends. 
Here we see one of our students actively 
engaging with his work during their phonics 
session. He is writing the names of the objects.  

 
 

Orange Class 

In Orange Class, our focus has been to enable 
the children to familiarise themselves with their 
new classroom, their friends and the adults 
working with them. We have had lots of sensory 
and physical activities throughout the days 
and the pupils enjoyed taking part in them.  

 
 
Ladybird Class 

Throughout the next few weeks Ladybirds are 
going to be setting into their new class. They will 
be getting to know the staff as well as their 
peers. The children have already engaged in 
motivating activities, such as: cutting shapes 

out of playdough and crawling through the 
tunnel. They have also made a hurricane by 
stirring water in a container and adding a few 
drops of blue food colouring. 

 

Dragonfly Class  

Dragonfly children this week, learnt about 
quantities requesting ‘one’ or ‘more’ of items 
to play with. They also actively participated in 
Intensive Interaction sessions. The children also 
explored fruits and vegetables related to the 
Autumn and worked in small groups with their 
new peers. 

 

Rainbow Class 

Rainbow Class have been learning about our 
likes and dislikes to complement our new topic 
for this term, ‘Our Favourite Things.’ We like 
messy play.  
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Green Class  

Green Class have done very well at settling in 
to their new class. As part of ‘My Cognition’ this 
week we particularly enjoyed getting creative 
and making our own Green Class posters using 
a range of materials.  

 
 
Purple Class  

This week, Purple Class started a new story, ‘The 
Very Hungry Caterpillar’. The pupils used 
visuals, various resources and natural materials 
to explore the story. They also did some great 
counting and sensory play related to the 
theme of the book.  

 
 

Butterfly Class 

This week in Butterfly Class the children have 
been happy to return to school and have 
settled into their new classroom environment.  
The children have been exploring the newly 
designed playground and learning through our 
new topic ‘My Favourite Things’, showing their 
preference for different classroom resources. 

 

 
 
Bumblebee Class  

This week we have been making rainbows with 
skittles and warm water. We also enjoyed 
making sandwiches to practise our fine motor 
skills whilst cutting the tomatoes, cucumber 
and bread.  

 
 
Gold Class  

The pupils in Gold Class have started identifying 
different activities to choose from and had fun 
completing their favourite activity. The pupils 
are settling in their new classroom and getting 
to know each other. We are working on 
reading and matching words with the pictures. 
We also have been practising handwriting and 
letter formation this week.  
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  Silver Class  

This week the Silver Class children returned to 
school after a well-deserved holiday. They are 
settling well into the school routine. Some 
children have been working on counting 
objects and telling the time.  

 

Unicorn Class 

This week in Unicorn Class we have been 
working on new phonic sounds. We have been 
looking at how two letters can make one 
sound. We have also been working on telling 
the time on the hour and half past the hour. 

 

Don’t Forget 
All our term dates are available on our website 
https://www.thelivityschool.co.uk   
 
On the website under 'Parents and Carers' you 
will find the link for Parent Pay where you can 
pay for school uniform. 
 
If you have any issues with transport, please  
contact London Hire on the following numbers  
Tel: 0208 187 5318 / 0208 187 5317 / 0208 187  
5316 
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